
 

 

 

3794    Special Release   12 May, 2016 

 

University of Ibadan Electronic Bulletin 

This is to inform the University community and the general public that the University 

Bulletin will henceforth be produced in soft electronic copies. This becomes 

imperative owing to paucity of funds and in order to save cost.  

Therefore, production of hard copies of the University Bulletin has been stopped 

since 01 May, 2016 and only electronic copies will be published henceforth. 

Members of staff are hereby enjoined to visit the University website more often for 

timely information and to obtain their personal University e-mail addresses at the 

University of Ibadan, Information Technology and Media Service (ITeMS) and copy 

the Directorate of Public Communication. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 

Registrar 


